
 
 
4

th
 May 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of  
           Children in Raccoon Class 
 
I write to inform you that your son / daughter is taking 
part in their class assembly on Friday 12

th
 May.  We 

would like to extend an invitation to you to come and 
watch the performance at 9.10 am prompt. 
 
We would be delighted if you can join us for this 
occasion. 
 
Please enter the school hall via Poulton Road. 
 
Also, Forest school will commence on Tuesday. Please 
send in an extra layer of clothing along with a warm coat 
and wellies which need to be in a named carrier bag 
please on Monday, as we had so many people forget this 
week, it will give us time to remind you again. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Forber 
Executive Headteacher 
   


